
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

TOWER BRIDGE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

24th March 2017 

Letter of the Week:  
W - Welcoming 

Everyone 
 
 

Term dates for 2016 - 2017 

Autumn Term 
Monday 5th September – Friday 21st 
October 2016 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 
Monday 24th October – Friday 28th 
October 2016 – Half Term 
Monday 31st October – Friday 16th   
December 2016 – (School closes at 1pm) 

 Spring Term 
Wednesday 4th January – Friday 10th 
February 2017 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 

Monday 13th February – Friday 17th 
February 2017 – Half Term 
Monday 20th February – Friday 31st March 
2017 - (School closes at 1pm) 

 Summer Term 
Wednesday 19th April – Friday 26th May 

2017 – (School closes at 3.30pm) 
Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June 2017 
– Half Term 

Monday 5th June – Friday 21st July 2017 – 
(School closes 1pm) 
 

INSET DAYS - SCHOOL CLOSED 
Thursday 1st September 

Friday 2nd September 
Tuesday 3rd January 
Tuesday 18th April 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Week beginning: 13th March: 97.3% 
Class Number 

of 
absences 

Number 
of lates 

Points 

Year 1 3 8 400 

Year 2 3 ½  14 225 

Year 3 6 7 800 

Year 4 1 8 575 

Year 5 7   4 950 

Year 6 3 4 1025 
1st = 75 points (100 points for 0) 
2nd = 50 points 
3rd = 25 points 
You can win points for your class by being in 
school every day and getting here on time. 

Spring Fair 
Don’t forget our Spring Fair will be taking place after school 
on Wednesday 29th March. All classes have been busy 
designing their stalls in order to make the most profit, and 
they need your support. Don’t forget to bring some change so 
you can enjoy as many stalls as possible and support your 
child’s hard work. Stalls include: 
 

 Popcorn 
 Splash the Year 6 
 Stress balls 
 Beat the goalie 
 Easter Egg raffle 
 Cakes 

 
 
 
 
 
The class who make the most profit will receive a special 
prize. Easter Egg Raffle and Stall winners will be announced 
on Friday 31st March. 

 We received a certificate in assembly! 

Stay and Learn Sessions 
Date Focus Audience Time Where? 

27.3.17 Employ SE1 All 9am 1 Melior Place 
(Arthur's Mission) 
 

28.3.17 Positive 
Parenting 
Strategies 

All 9am Lunch Club 

     

     

     

     

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
Monday 27th March – Friday 31st 
March – Enterprise Week 
Wednesday 29th March – Spring Fair  
Tuesday 18th April – INSET DAY – 
School Closed to pupils 
Friday 28th April – Year 1 Assembly 
Monday 8th May – Year 6 Test Week 
Friday 19th May – Reception Assembly 
Monday 12th June – Year 1 Phonics 
Check 
Thursday 15th – Friday 16th June – 
Year 5 School Journey 
 

 

 

Southwark Smart Savers 
If your child is in Year 6 and lives in Southwark they will have 
been sent a Southwark Smart Saver £20 voucher. To start a 
savings account using this voucher go to the London Mutual 
Credit Union website to complete an online form: 

https://www.cuonline.org.uk/JuniorJoin1.aspx 
Lost your vouchers? Email: 
southwarksmartsavers@southwark.gov.uk 

We received a certificate in assembly!  

https://www.cuonline.org.uk/JuniorJoin1.aspx
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjG-9vS4efSAhWpI8AKHZ9fDJsQjRwIBw&url=http://www.stpeterswalworth.co.uk/southwark-smart-savers-dont-miss-out/&psig=AFQjCNG64cGremQvg5GLYDRxBIEgEcW8UA&ust=1490191375676512


 
 

 

Last week Year 2 treated us to a fantastic assembly based around their learning 

about The Great Fire of London! Well done for all their hard  work and thank 

you to all the parents who came to support their children.  

Year 6 Stride 
For the second year, Year 6 at both Tower Bridge and Snowsfields 
Primary School have taken part in a project called Stride. The aim of the 
scheme is to develop pupils' problem solving, confidence, teamwork and 
leadership skills. Each year 6 class works in groups to create their own 
company and develop stalls for the Spring Fair. Their business 
presentations were judged last week by Laura, MP Neil Coyle and Paul 
Harbottle, who helped develop the programme. 
 
On the 16th March, Year 6 did presentations of their Stride Projects and 

showed off their products to our local MP, Neil Coyle, Paul Harbottle and 

Laura. At first we were nervous but thanks to Stride (Nikki and Shelley) 
we have built up our confidence and we believe that we could do it and we 

did! We would like to thank Stride for letting us do this! 
Jovanny and Christian, Year 6 

 
We were presenting our work that we had practised for weeks. There are 
5 groups: Splish, Splash, Splosh; Pop Shots; Stress Savers; Just Flip It and 
Easter. Our local MP, Neil Coyle came and the manager of the company 
who sponsors it was there too. Every group presented their slides to the 
judges. We had an order we had to follow using our 9 slides which luckily 
everyone did correctly. My group gave the judges a free sample of our 
product. Splish, Splash, Splosh (my group) were given £2 for just having a 
nice stall. Overall, this was a fun day.  
Zain, Year 6 

 

The Business of Learning 

The children across the federation have been learning about local businesses this week in preparation for 

Enterprise Week. Here are some of the things they have been getting up to – you can see much more on the 

website: http://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/latest-news/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to  

http://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/latest-news/

